
 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

WOODual – Wood Sector and Dual Learning for Youth Employment and Skills – is in a 

remarkable stage of its development and today we are glad to present you our Newsletter 

nº 3. 

 

In November 2017, some of our students from Italy and Greece started their mobility in the 

Netherlands. In occasion of this event, WOODual partners developed and completed the 

Intellectual Output 6, which concerns a Training course addressed to training specialists 

working in companies and VET institutions. 

 

WOODual traineeship consists both of a physical and virtual students’ mobility. This is the 

innovation and the hardcore of our program: the skills, knowledge, competences and 

know-how acquired by students during their internship in the hosting company will be 

useful to materialize the virtual mobility once they’re back in their home countries. 

Undeniably, they will develop a project connected with the activities held during the 

mobility. 

 

To learn more about WOODual virtual mobility, please click on the following link: 

 WOODual Intellectual Output 6 

 
Furthermore, on November 7th, the Lombardia Region (Milan, Italy) hosted the II 
WOODual International Conference. This was an interesting occasion where WOODual 
partners, stakeholders, students and guests met up in a dynamic event to discuss dual 
learning, Wood sector in Europe, students’ mobility and transnational experiences. 

 

To get more info about WOODual II International Conference, please check here: 

 

http://adapt.it/WOODual/second_conference.html 

 

Last, but not least, we are happy to share with you some pictures concerning our students 

experience of mobility and traineeship abroad. Make sure to follow WOODual Project 

mobility on our oficial FB page: 

https://bollettinoadapt.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=477f592c29b5a739ce4cc8917&id=e5b5578347&e=bc57e28001
https://bollettinoadapt.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=477f592c29b5a739ce4cc8917&id=18d91dbdc6&e=bc57e28001


 

https://www.facebook.com/WOODual/ 

          

  

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy 2018, 

 

Best regards 

 

The WOODual Partners 

https://bollettinoadapt.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=477f592c29b5a739ce4cc8917&id=7dc91158d2&e=bc57e28001

